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Ms. Christine Long, Registrar
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Christine Long, Registrar

Dear Ms. Long:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2020-0249 EB-2018-0219 PUC Distribution Inc. (“PUC
Distribution”)

PUC Distribution recently participated in a transcribed virtual technical conference on February
17, 2021 for its 2022 ICM Smart Grid application, EB-2020-0249 and EB-2018-0219 (“Technical
Conference”).

Upon review of the transcript of the Technical Conference, PUC Distribution identified an
inadvertent error in the response provided to Ms. Grice. Ms. Grice had requested for a
reference to the bill impacts analysis for the full year revenue requirement (Page 100 Line 25 to
Page 101 Line 8 of the Technical Conference transcript).

The answer provided to Ms. Grice’s question at Page 101, Lines 9 to 13 was:

“MR. KASUBECK: If you go to Staff 37, in the preamble it shows the bill impacts as presented.
And then in question B, it asks for a further update to that assuming an inflationary increase in
addition to this ICM application.”

The reference to Staff-37 in response to Ms. Grice’s request for a full year revenue requirement
table was incorrect as the table in Staff-37 provides the half year revenue requirement and not
the full year. The proper full year revenue requirement table can be found in interrogatory
response to SEC-13.

We regret any confusion that this inadvertent error may have caused.
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